

May 22, 1994

Absorption Corporation 1051 Hilton Avenue Bellingham, WA 98225

Dear Absorption Corporation,

The Wildlife Center has been using Absorption Corporation bedding for over five years with excellent results. We use Care Fresh bedding for orphaned and injured wildlife patients.

Each year we have expanded our uses for Care Fresh by using the bedding with different types of wildlife patients. We recently discovered that Care Fresh is particularly useful for nestling birds, such as, herons. Nestlings need a rough surface as bedding so that their legs and feet do not slip into an unnatural position causing leg deformities during a rapid growth stage. Care Fresh provides a secure surface that allows the nestling to hold its legs in a natural position. Other beddings are too slippery. The other significant advantage with Care Fresh is that it is very absorbent and does not beddings would.

We also use Care Fresh in nest boxes for infant squirrels because it provides insulation qualities that hold in heat necessary for young animals. Squirrels refused to use a nest box with cedar shavings, however, they immediately accepted the nest box with Care Fresh.

We are down to our last bag of Care Fresh bedding. In the past you generously donated Care Fresh to the Wildlife Center. The Wildlife Center operates on donations, we have no paid staff, only volunteers. Will you please help again by donating 20 bags of Care Fresh to the Wildlife Center?

Thanks so much for your past support, we hope that you can help again.

Sincerely,

Nancy Summers

Director

NS/1w

Wildlife Center for Disease & Toxin Investigation A California Nonprofit Public Benefit Corporation P.O. Box 670, Kenwood, CA 95452, 707-575-1000